June 20, 2024
Dear Valued Patients,

| hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you that several changes in our practice
are occurring due to Dr. Mandell’s plan for retirement in the near future. Ben Colston PA-C will be
leaving our practice in mid July 2024. Mr. Colston will be working at Atrium Neurology in Rock Hill,
SC starting in early August 2024.If you would like to continue seeing Mr. Colston, please fill out the
medical release form on our website (metrolinaneurology.com), and mail or return it to the
Metrolina Neurological office at 1665 Herlong Court, Suite B, Rock Hill, SC 29732. We will send
the records to Atrium Neurology in Rock Hill, and they will call you to set up an appointment.

Dr. Poonam will be leaving at the end of June. She will be taking a few months off before deciding
on where she will land.

Dr. Harold Reeves left our practice at the end of February; he joined Mecklenburg Neurology, which
isin our building. Please see below for information to contact and schedule an appointment with

him.

Dr. David Buckland left our practice last November; he is currently working for a hospital system
and sees hospital in-patients only.

Dr. Howard Mandell will continue seeing his current patients until further notice. Please keep your
scheduled follow up appointment.

We understand this change may cause an inconvenience, and we apologize for this. Our goalis to
make the transition as smooth as possible. If you prefer to be set up with a different neurology
office, please contact your primary care provider to obtain a referral.

Mecklenburg Neurology is now leasing half the space at 1665 Herlong Court with Metrolina
Neurological. Dr. Reeves, and soon other neurologists, will be practicing in this building.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office through the portal or by phone. We
will be happy to assist you in any way we can.

Thank you for your understanding and for allowing us to participate in your medical care.
Thank You,
Metrolina Neurological Associates
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